
 
 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
 
YUBA-SUTTER TRANSIT 
2100 B STREET, MARYSVILLE, CA  95901 
 
Contact: Adam Hansen or Matthew Mauk  
Phone: (530) 634-6880 
FAX:  (530) 634-6888 
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

OFF-SITE PARKING SHUTTLE FOR 2024 SIKH PARADE 

 

 

October 29, 2024, Marysville, CA – Yuba-Sutter Transit will again be operating a special 

off-site parking lot shuttle service for the 2024 Sikh Temple Gurdwara Parade on Sunday, 

November 3, 2024. Up to 18 buses will provide continuous service from 8:00 a.m. to 6:00 

p.m. between River Valley High School at 801 El Margarita Road, Yuba City and the 

intersection of Hooper Road and True Road just a short walk from the temple site.  

 

The first bus will depart from the high school at 8:00 a.m. and the last bus will depart from 

the Hooper and True stop at 6:00 p.m. Buses will operate every few minutes in both 

directions throughout the day. At the high school, passengers will board in the visitor 

parking lot on Spirit Way mid-block between Harter Parkway and El Margarita Road, 

just south of Colusa Highway.  

 

All-weather parking is available in both the west and east high school lots on Spirit Way. 

Overflow parking will also be available nearby on El Margarita Road southwest of the 

high school. Changeable message signs on Highways 99 and 20 will direct visitors to the 

pick-up location at the high school where attendants will be standing by to assist. 

 

For more information, please call (530) 742-2877.  
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